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Program Name: Workshop on Data Structures Using Python. 

Program Date: 27th May, 2021 to 29th May, 2021. 

Conducted By: Department of Information Technology. 

Audience: II year students of IT, CSE, ECE, EEE, MECH & ANE. 

Mode: Online (Microsoft Teams) 

Coordinator: Mr. A. Yogananda, Associate Professor, Dept. of IT. 

 

About the Program: 

The workshop was held from 27th May, 2021 to 29th May, 2021 under the supervision 

of Dr. G. Sharada, HOD, Department of IT and the Instructor was Mr. A. Durga Prasad 

from COIGN Technologies. 

The program was highly beneficial to all students from different branches in this 

Pandemic time which inculcates the interest towards learning new Technologies ruling 

today’s market. The program was followed by enlightening the students with the 

purpose and importance of Data Structures Using Python.  

 

Workshop Schedule: 

DATE TIME TOPIC RESOURCE PERSON 
 
 

27-05-2021 

 
 

9 AM to 12 Noon 
 

List, Tuple, 
Dictionary, Strings, 

List Problems, 
Introduction to Data 

Structures 

 
Mr.A.Durga Prasad 

COIGN TECHNOLOGIES 

 
28-05-2021 

 
9 AM to 12 Noon 

Stacks, Queues, 
Linked Lists 

Mr.A.Durga Prasad 
COIGN TECHNOLOGIES 

 
29-05-2021 

 
9 AM to 12 Noon 

 
Searching Operation 

Mr.A.Durga Prasad 
COIGN TECHNOLOGIES 

 
29-05-2021 

 
1 PM to 4 PM 

 
Sorting Operation 

Mr.A.Durga Prasad 
COIGN TECHNOLOGIES 



 

 

Day – 1:  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Day – 2:  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Day – 3:  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Workshop Poster: 

 

 

The Workshop was a wonderful opportunity for students to come forward and 

understand the concepts from scratch. It was delightful to have Mr. Durga Prasad Sir 

from COIGN teach the students of our Campus. We would like to take this opportunity 

to place on record our hearty thanks to our Principal Mr. K. Srinivasa Rao Sir, for 

providing us with this great opportunity to learn something new. I would also like to 

thank our HOD, Department of IT, Mrs. G. Sharada ma’am for the perfect support and 

guidance she has extended in the conduction of this workshop. This event wouldn’t 

have been successful without the sincere efforts and cooperation of the coordinator   

Mr. A. Yogananda, Associate Professor, Department of IT. And last but not the least; I 

would like to sincerely thank the college management and everybody who has been 

associated with this workshop for making this a huge success.  


